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24th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 1 Trip: Discover Children’s Story Centre 

We are planning to take Year 1 to Discover Children’s Story Centre in Stratford for a story telling workshop. The 
Year 1 classes will be visiting on the following dates: 

Tuesday 27th February 2024 – Tulip Class 
 

Wednesday 28th February 2024 – Lavender Class 
 

Tuesday 5th March 2024– Daffodil Class 
 

Wednesday 6th March 2024 – Orchid Class 
 

Thursday 7th March 2024 – Bluebell Class 
 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am prompt, travelling by minibus and will be returning to school by 3pm, in time 
for the end of the school day. 

This will be an exciting learning opportunity linked to our celebration of World Book Day. 

As your child is entitled to a Universal Infant Free School Meal, the school can provide a packed lunch; however, 
your child may bring their own.  The same rules apply to packed lunches on trips that apply every day at school – 
no fizzy drinks, nuts, energy drinks or glass bottles.  Lunch should be brought in a plastic carrier bag so it can be 
thrown away. Please complete the following Google form:    

   https://forms.gle/vGxdDeLfWLVNnhvWA 

The cost of the trip will be £9.50 per child. No additional spending money is required. Please pay your contribution 
via Arbor by Monday 19th February 2024. 

Please ensure your child is in school uniform with comfortable shoes and a raincoat. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sonia Bishop 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 


